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Welcome all freshmen! We are excited to have you join the Fung Ling family. In order to help 

the incoming NCS to adapt to their secondary school life and Hong Kong culture, the NCS team 

has hosted a series of summer activities. Let’s have a sneak peek of the jolly moments!  

 

All NCS joined a day tour around Tsim Sha 

Tsui, in which they visited the Hong Kong 

Museum of Art and went “yum cha”. Students 

also visited the Oi! Museum to learn about the 

history of Hong Kong through modern art 

pieces the next day.  

  

The school has set up 

a 5- day bridging 

course to prepare the 

new comers for  

secondary school. 

They had a taste of a 

secondary school life 

with lessons of  6 

main subjects, 

including Chinese, 

English, Math etc. 

Fun day at Oi! 

Museum  

Artistic day in Tsim Sha 

Tsui. Look at their 

smiley faces at Hong 

Kong Museum of Art!  

Yum cha! Shao mai 

anyone?  

Students are having a 

group discussion 

about their social life. 

Students were introduced to 

a variety of after-school 

activities, like Taekwondo 

class, scouts, Red Cross etc 



Meet the S.1 4X400 champion! 

Cheering for the class!  

Team spirit is the key! Kudos 

to everyone who put the event 

together!   

It’s Sports Day! Students were all 

excited  for  it  by  showing 

wonderful  team  spirit  and 

sportsmanship  throughout  the 

days.  Not  only  did  they  earn 

some glistening medals, but also 

precious friendships  

Students learnt about the history of tea 

and tea brewing technique at school.  

Look at all the proud faces and  

trophies they got! 

 

Tea tasting is one of the most 

essential parts of Chinese 

culture. Therefore, the School 

has invited a tea-making 

expert to share her expertise 

and teach the history of tea. 

The school also had lantern 

riddle quiz at the playground 

during Mid-Autumn Festival to 

enrich the festive 

atmosphere!  Students are solving riddles 

written on lanterns. 


